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Andrea Gyger

From: Joe Chavez 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 1:17 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: jchavez@firstwesterncc.com

Subject: Internet Voting

Dear Secretary of State Williams: 

 

I strongly discourage the use of the Internet for voting.  The main duty of the Secretary of State is to protect and 

maintain the integrity and protection of the voting process.  Use of the Internet is simply too great a risk for this 

extremely important function of democracy to vote.   

 

Please do not let this happen and open another door to possible abuse of this powerful tool in the hands of those 

anxious to diminish or destroy our voting rights. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Your friend, 

 

Joseph Chavez 

 

7/13/2015 

 




